From: Ryan White
To: Clerk"s Office

Subject: Question and Answer Period

Date: March 8, 2021 12:03:10 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Mayor and Council,

My name is Ryan White and I have recently moved back to white rock after being forced to spend some time on the other side of 16th Avenue. My family was pushed out by misplaced developments, approved by the previous council.

My question is regarding your position on out of town developers, posing as city residents at public hearings, in support of their own projects:

- 1. What does this Mayor and this Council have to say about this to all residents and the development community at large, that wants to do business in white rock?
- 2. Will this Mayor and this Council support unethical developers that are looking for more opportunities to expose our city rather than help it grow in a sustainable way?

Regards, Ryan White Concerned Resident